
Now is your chance to get involved with student government in Missouri Hall and 
across campus.  Election Applications are now being accepted for the Missouri Hall 
Senate and the Residence Hall Association.  Think of the MO Hall Senate as the state 
government.  Each house will elect two representatives to serve as voting members.  
The Residence Hall Association is like the federal government.  Missouri Hall as a 
whole will be electing three delegates to represent us to the RHA.  

Running is easy.  All you need to do is go to the Missouri Hall Senate website to 
download your application for either MO Hall Senate or RHA.  Fill it out and turn it in 
to Zac’s office no later than Friday, September 4.  The elections will be held next 
Tuesday and Wednesday at the MO Hall Desk. 

There is an informational meeting Wednesday night at 8:30 in the Chariton Room. 

 Website:  missouri.truman.edu/senate 

Run for the Missouri Hall Senate and RHA September 2, 2009 

Lock-Out Fees Now in Effect 

There are reduced hours this weekend in Missouri Hall because of the holiday week-
end.  The hall desk will be open sporadically and only if the scheduled staff member 
is in town.  Full desk service will resume on Tuesday. 

All cafeterias will be open this weekend.  MO Hall hours are: 

 Saturday:   8:30 AM-9:30 AM, 11:30 AM-1:00 PM, 4:30 PM-6:00 PM 
 Sunday:    11:30 AM-1:00 PM 
 Monday:  8:30 AM-9:30 AM, 11:30 AM-1:00 PM, 4:30 PM-7:00 PM 

Special Hours for Services in Missouri Hall This Weekend 

Hall Senate Info Meeting 
Wednesday, September 2 |  8:30 PM 
Missouri Hall Chariton Room 

Labor Day Holiday 
Monday, September 7 |  All Day 
All University Offices will be Closed 

MO Hall Senate Elections 
Tuesday, Wednesday  |  8:30 AM - 7:30 PM 
Missouri Hall Desk  |  Grand Lobby 

First Hall Senate Meeting 
Wednesday, September 9  |  8:30 PM 
Missouri Hall Chariton Room 

 

Every day the housekeepers work hard to clean nearly 100 showers, toilets, sinks, 
and more.  In order to get them cleaned, please do not go in the bathroom while 
housekeeping staff is in there cleaning.  It won’t take too long for them to clean it, so 
please be patient.  Entering while housekeepers are in the bathroom hinders their 
work and violates a couple of laws.  Plus, the chemicals they use are harsh and would 
be unsafe to you before they get fully washed off.  Thank you for your help. 

Bathrooms Off Limits While Being Cleaned 

Policy Tips ‘o The Week 

OK, now that the school year is fully up and running, lockout fees are now in effect.  The 
lockout fees are designed to serve as an educational deterrent.  Please remember to take 
your keys with you when you leave the room. 

If you find yourself locked out, please find a Student Advisor to let you in.  After 5:00 and 
on the weekends you can call the duty SA at 660-341-1017.  During the day, see if there 
is an SA working the hall desk or check with Zac and his office staff in MH 1106.   

Lockout fees are $1.00 for lockouts before 10:30 PM and $3.00 after 10:30 PM.  We’ll 
track all the lockouts as your first three are regular price.  Starting with your fourth lock-
out, the price jumps to $10.00.  Yikes!  Save yourself some cash and remember to carry 
your keys with you at all times. 

If you lose your key, drop by Zac’s office.  He can set you up with a temporary key and 
order a lock change for your room.  Replacement is $25.00 and is billed to your account. 

Run for the Missouri Hall Senate! 

Elections are Next Week at the Hall Desk. 

Coming Up at MO Hall . . . 

Bang bang bang on the door baby! Knock a little louder sugar!  Bang bang bang on the door baby! I can't hear you.  Bang bang on the door baby.  Bang bang on the door. Bang bang on the door baby bang bang.  You're what?... Tin roof, rusted!  Love Shack, baby Love Shack!  Love Shack, baby Love Shack!  Love Shack, baby Love Shack!  Love baby, that's where it's at. 

Parking Your Car in the Right Lot 
To avoid getting ticketed, make sure to buy a parking pass.  If you don’t have one for 
your car, drop by the Department of Public Safety during the day to get yours.  DPS is 
located north of the Rec Center.  Your green sticker entitles you to park in any of the 
Green Sticker Lots.  This includes the lot behind Missouri Hall, with one  big exception.  
The northern most row of parking in the lot is Red Sticker Parking and is reserved for 
faculty and staff.  If you park there during the 8:00-5:00 time, you will get ticketed.   

Exterior Door Propping 
Remember that everyone needs to come in through the front door after 10:30 PM.  
This helps us keep everyone safe and ensures only those people who belong in MO 
Hall are here.  You can register a guest at the night monitor entrance.  If you let some-
one in through the back or side doors, you’re putting everyone’s safety in jeopardy.  
Have respect for everyone else’s safety and use the front door every time after 10:30.   

Have you driven a Ford lately? 

Check out the 2010 Taurus! 


